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DateCountry Description

Letter dated 12 June 1990 
from the Acting Represent­
ative of the United States 
of America addressed to the 
President of the Conference 

Disarmament transmitting 
the text of the agreement 
between the United States of 
America and the Union of 
Soviet Socialist Republics 
on the destruction and non­
production of chemical 
weapons and on measures to 
facilitate the multilateral 
convention on banning 
chemical weapons, the agreed 
statement in connection with 
this agreement and the US- 
USSR joint statement on non­
proliferation
Letter dated 19 June 1990 
from the Representative of 
the United Kingdom of Great 
Britain and Northern Ireland 
addressed to the Secretary- 
General of the Conference on 
Disarmament transmitting a 
document adopted at the 
ministerial meeting of the 
North Atlantic Council at 
Turnberry, United Kingdom, 
on 7 and 8 June 1990

Serial Reference
12.6.90USA 'CD/1001490

on

20.6.90UKCD/1006 
[EXTRACT]

491

26.6.90Use of sorbent extraction 
in verification of alleged 
use of chemical weapons

NorwayCD/1008 
CD/CW/ 
WP.298

492


